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Christmas For Our Troops 
P.O. Box 10549 
Midland, TX 79702 

This is ILT Jake Holly. I recently received two care packages from ya'll. I just wanted 
to take a moment and thank you for putting the time and effort into sending the soldiers 
of B/I-14 FA and AfI-14 FA such a quality gift. While my soldiers have been in country 
for nearly 10 months, the new guys recently arrived and they especially enjoyed all the 
goodies you sent them. Just a little bit of information, we are all currently stationed at 
Camp Liberty, Iraq. We are near the Baghdad airport and are originally stationed out of 
Ft. Sill, OK. I am from McKinney, Texas which is just north of Dallas so I was 
pleasantly surprised to get such a great gift from the fine folks in West Texas. Well I got 
to get going but I want to say thank you one more time for thinking about us! Ya'll are 
amazing! I'll make sure I save some of the candies for when I get to watch the Aggies in 
the Holiday Bowl and hopefully the Cowboys in the super bowl! 
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